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Demolition building works  
Over the past two terms we have seen the demolition of the old grey brick building on       
Woodland street. This building was used for Science, English/ humanities, Mathematics, IT and 
Hospitality classes along with Administration. Shortly after the ’Back To’ reunion last year the 
demolition process began and hopefully completed within the coming weeks, making way for 
new sporting facilities.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students Personal Property 

Please stress to your child that they should not leave items of value in their lockers overnight. 

Should items be taken, the College does not have insurance to cover the theft of or damage to 

personal property. It is recommended that items of value/sentimental value  not be brought to 

school.  

Vern Hilditch 
Principal 
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CALENDAR 

Monday 3rd March 
WSSC National Apology Day 
 
Monday 9th March 
Labour Day Holiday 
 
Thursday 12th March  
Multicultural Day 
 
Wednesday 18th March  
College Athletic Sports 
 
Monday 23rd March to Friday 
27th March  
Mini Exams & assessment    
period 
 
 
 

TERM DATES 

Term 1  
29th January - 27 th March 
 

Term 2 
13th April—26th June 
 

Term 3 
13th July—18th September 
 

Term 4    
5th October - 18th December 

CASUAL DAY 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Karina Kovacs 
Year 12 Student 



The Victorian School of Languages, Wodonga Centre is   
offering language classes in the following languages: 
 
Japanese 
German 
Italian 
French 
Punjabi 
Spanish 
 
Location: Wodonga Middle Years College 
Mitchell Street Wodonga 
Tuesdays 4.00-6.00 during Victorian School terms 1-4 
Enrol on line at https://www.vsl.vic.edu.au/enrol/default.aspx 
 
Please contact Christine Varker 
dvarker@bordernet.com.au or 0428310001 for more         
information. 
 

UMAT Simulation Day 

Students in Year 12 interested in applying for medicine,         
dentistry, or optometry will need to sit the compulsory UMAT 
examination. National Institute of  Education (NIE) will be    
conducting a UMAT preparation workshop on Saturday 7th 
March at St Vincent’s Hospital, Melbourne from 9am to 
5:30pm. Students in years 10 and 11 can also register, but it’s 
important to note they cannot sit the UMAT until they are in 
Year 12. Spaces are limited. Please register at: www.nie.edu.au 

 

 

Short courses in arts at RMIT 

RMIT offers an array of short courses and single courses taught 
by experienced lecturers and established artists. Courses include 
photography, drawing, lithography, sculpture, jewelry, casting 
and modeling etc. RMIT also offer folio preparation courses for 
VCE students. For more information, go to: 
www.shortcourses.rmit.edu.au/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

VICTORIAN SCHOOL OF LANGUAGES 
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At 5:20am, Friday the 13th February thirty-five students set off 

for a massive day at the Trees Adventure Belgrave. With a stop 

at Yea for a snack at the Bakery and a wake up drink we arrived 

at Belgrave at 10:15am. The students were fired up for today’s 

adventure, they were split into two groups to learn the system 

and learnt how safe the activity was, once they had finished the 

little learning activity they were free to start, students flew 

through the blue and red activities and some ready to face the 

hardest colour, being black. It was great to see how many     

students pushing themselves through the hard activities and  

obstacles and never giving up. Some students were also giving 

the opportunity to use the schools Go-Pros, now able to relive 

the day. At the end of the day Mr. Smith had to stand in front of 

the entrance of the activities to stop the students from continuing 

as our time was up. The students raved about how fun the day 

was and were very quiet on the trip home. Thanks to 

Mr.Bridgeman, Mr.Smith and Mr.Miles for making the day  

happen. 

Keely McLaren 
Sports Trainee 
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